
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 9th June 2017 

BACS Payments 

Please be advised that our new BACS details are as follows: 

Bank Account Name: Southerly Point Co-operative Multi-Academy Trust 

Account Number: 54497360 

Sort Code: 30-80-48 

If you are paying fees directly into our bank account, please use the reference ‘PE’ followed by your child’s name 

and the invoice number if this applies. As we are now part of the Southerly Point Co-operative Multi-Academy 

Trust, this will enable us to trace our payments. Many thanks. 

Sports Day 

Sports day will be taking place on Wednesday 28th June 2017 for children in year 1 - year 6. Year 1 and year 2 

will take place in the afternoon and years 3 - 6 in the morning. Please note, our reserve date has changed to 

Wednesday 5th July 2017 in case of bad weather. 

Foundation and Parc Eglos Nursery will be holding their sports day on Monday 10th July 2017 from 9.30am. 

The Friends of Parc Eglos will be serving refreshments from 9.00am. They have a reserve date of Monday 17th 

July 2017 in case of bad weather.  

Weather 

As the weather is currently changeable, please could parents ensure children are sent to school with a            

waterproof coat, a sun hat and some sun cream. These must all be clearly labelled with your child's name. Thank 

you. 

School Menu 

Alongside our normal 3 week menu we are now offering children in years 3 - 6 a ‘Grab ‘n’ Go’ lunch. This will      

consist of either a sandwich, (variety of fillings) a wrap or a pasta salad with fruit and a pudding. Each day the 

different options will be listed on the menu board in the school hall by the kitchen hatch. Children need to order 

their ‘Grab ‘n’ Go’ lunch during registration.  The Grab and Go menu is on our website, under parents and lunch. 

Parking 

Please could we remind parents to park safely around our school grounds. Many thanks. 

Hot Chocolate Sale 

Year 3 would like to invite you to a hot chocolate sale on Tuesday 13th June 2017 outside Mrs Goldsworthy and 

Mrs Vivian’s classroom. They will be selling hot chocolates that will be charged at 60p from 3.15pm onwards.  

Active Kids Vouchers 

Thank you for sending in the Active Kids Vouchers from Sainsbury’s. We have currently collected 13,758 for Parc 

Eglos School but if you have any left to hand in please do so at the school office. Thank you. 

Transition Arrangements 

Our Learning Together sessions for our new Foundation children will be taking place on 12th June, 19th June, 

26th June and 3rd July 2017. On these afternoons, our current Sunbeams and Stars and year 1 classes will be 

moving to their new classes to meet with their new teachers. 

Children in years 2 - 5 will have a transition morning on Tuesday 27th June 2017. We will be inviting all parents 

to come in and meet with their child’s new teachers in September once they have settled into their new spaces.  

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 
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Sunbeams 91.9% 

Stars 92.3% 

1HT/NE 94.6% 

1CW 96.6% 

2HE 97.3% 

2KD 97.9% 

3AB 97.0% 

3SG/LV 96.6% 

4SC 95.2% 

4PL/HH 96.4% 

5RG 97.1% 

5SR 87.2% 

6KH 91.7% 

6KB 97.3% 
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Next week, our school menu will be on Red week 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Year 1 Trip to the Lizard Lighthouse 

Year 1 visited the Lizard Lighthouse on Monday. Here is 

Jude’s wonderful description of the day! 

Date Event 

28th June 2017 Sports Day for Y1 and Y2 (PM) and Y3 - Y6 (AM) 

5th July 2017 Reserve Sports Day Date for Y1-Y6 - New Date 

10th July 2017 Foundation and Nursery Sports Day from 9.30am 

14th July 2017 Summer Fayre 2.30pm - 5.00pm 

17th July 2017 Reserve Sports Day for Foundation and Nursery 

21st July 2017 Final Day of School for Children 

24th - 26th July 2017 INSET Days - School Closed  

4th - 5th September 2017 INSET Days - School Closed 

13th June 2017 Year 3 Hot Chocolate Sale 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

Our recycling collections have moved to a Wednesday 

morning at 8.45am to enable more people to come and 

help. Thank you to everyone that helped us sort 

through the recycling this week, your help was greatly 

appreciated! We collected a total worth £92.59 this 

week with classes 1CW and 5RG collecting the most. 

We have signed up to a new Personal Care and    

Beauty brigade which allows us to raise money from 

even more items that would normally go into landfill! 

New acceptable items include: 

•  Any SHAMPOO or CONDITIONER plastic 

tubes, pots, pumps, lids, caps 

•  Any HAIR COLOURANT plastic or aluminium 

tubes, plastic sachets, caps, nozzles, gloves 

•  Any SKIN CARE, SUN PROTECTION or       

SELF-TAN plastic tubes, pots, pumps, plastic       

sachets, pumps, lids, caps, lip balm tubes/pots/caps 

• Any ROLL-ON DEODORANTS 

We are able to accept these items anytime after 

Monday 12th June 2017.  


